
NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 
 
 

Date:  January 21, 2025 
 
To:  All Vendors  
 
From:  Lori A. Cole, Buyer 

Department of Economic Development 
 
Subject: RFP Number 120550-03 
 
 

This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request For Proposal 
that the State of Nebraska, pursuant to LB1412, intends to award the contract for the purpose 
of selecting a qualified Bidder to provide the services to develop, manage, execute and 
monitor a marketing strategy intended to grow Nebraska’s skilled workforce, overall 
population base, and the promotion of high-wage job opportunities in Nebraska to: 
 
 

Development Counsellors International (DCI) 
 

 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 


